
FUN, FUN, FUN…Volunteers at Sebring Elks Charity Bingo 

 

The success of our Sebring Elks Lodge lies in bringing in new members and getting them 

excited about our lodge activities and projects.  To be successful and do all we do, we rely on 

volunteers to help in many ways.  A large part of the money that we donate and share within 

our community comes from Monday Night Bingo.   

 

When we asked for help, Lisa and Vicki stepped up in the true form of Elkdom!  They have 

committed to helping once a month at Monday Night Charity Bingo. That is 4 hours one night a 

month.  Their commitment, enthusiasm and energy are evidenced and so much appreciated.  

Thank you, Lisa and Vicki, for your support and help as we could not do what we do without 

our volunteers!  

 

Stop by any Monday night and check us out or even play and enjoy the fun. If you would like to 

volunteer, please contact Wainetta Holmes (863-214-3039) or Diane Morse (863-381-2321).  

Pictured: Lisa Celentano and Vicki Pontious 

 
 


